
From: Sue Berkowitz <SBerk@scjustice.org>
To: Bouyea, RobertRBouyea@dew.sc.gov
CC: Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/2/2015 10:28:56 AM

Subject: DUA

Folks are being told that DUA is not being paid until December, if that is true, can you give us something to give 
landlords as people are being faced with eviction.
 
Also never did hear back on the job search issue, is there any leeway on this or can we discuss why it is a problem, 
time is of the essence for people who are struggling with this.
 
Austin, went to Lexington yesterday for training,  I am on Customer Relations this afternoon.
 
Sue
 
Sue Berkowitz
Director
SC Appleseed Legal Justice Center
(803)779-1113  x 101
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